
 
 
 

  
 
Good day all BBRGC members. 
 
Despite the late March snow fall, spring will be there for 2022, same for our activities!!! 
So far 2022 is promising to be far better than the past two years. “Fingers still crossed…” 

 
FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Please find the attached letter to the general membership.  The major points are: 
  

- Recreational use of training is back on and will likely stay that way; 
 

- AGM is on 23 Apr at 1300hrs at the Terra Theatre, maximum participation is encouraged, please send 
any nominations for associate membership to either PO2 Craft or myself; 

 
- Membership functions will be reverting to the kiosk at Community Recreation, transfer is in the 

process of happening; 
 

- PSP is levying an administrative fee of 35$ for those who do not have a PSP Plan membership, this will 
be on top of club fees.  This will be recovered regardless of who administers our membership duties 
and was voted in by the Base Fund Committee. 

 
LCol Brown 
BBRGC President 

 
MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR 
Attached are many documents, including: 

 
- INSTRUCTIONS FOR NEW APPLICANTS AND RENEWING MEMBERS 

- NEW APPLICATION FORM FOR 2022/23 (BOTH FRENCH & ENGLISH) 

- RELEASE OF LIABILITY, WAIVER OF CLAIMS AND INDEMNITY AGREEMENT FORM TO BE 

FILLED BY EVERY MEMBER. 

- BASE BORDEN ROD & GUN CLUB PROMOTIONAL FLYER FOR DISTRIBUTION. 

 
Thank you all, 
 



Your membership director. 

 
 
HUNTING 
Shooting Qualification for upcoming hunts are the weekends of April 09-10/23-24 2022 
 
This is the time of year, when we get ready for the upcoming hunting seasons. 
All shooting qualifications that took place last year have expired. Therefore, we are all required to qualify for 
2022-23 hunting season.  
 
Worry not for we have a plan       
 
We are currently booked for both hunter shooting qualifications and briefings as per normal or possibly a slight 
COVID modification(s) to achieve the aim of getting us out hunting, masks may still be required but hopefully 
this is no longer required on base for the shooting qualification dates. The archery qualifications will also run on 
these dates and the safety briefs will follow the range shoots at the indoor archery range. The firearms shoots 
will be on Langemark range so arrive NLT 08:00 hours to get your mandatory range safety brief.  Please ensure 
that you are using the weapon(s) that you plan to use for the hunt.  If you are not on a team for the hunt, 
please let your hunting directors know and they will ensure that you get on a team. 
 
To avoid everyone waiting in line to confirm their info at the safety brief we need everyone to submit their info 
ASAP and NLT April 5 to your hunting directors and we will get the info into the club master list and get the 
appropriate names into Range Control. 
 
Send this info to the assistant hunting director MCpl Jason Killion at Jason.killion@forces.gc.ca 
 

1. Full first name and last name (no nicknames)  
2. Deer license number (if you have one) 
3. Team captains name (if you have one) 
4. Date of birth 
5. Membership # 
6. Postal code 
7. Outdoor card number 
8. Full PAL number and expiry  

 
 
More info to follow as it becomes available. 
 
Good Luck to all in your 2022 hunts!!! 
 
Thank you to all, 
Your’s in  Conservation 
Your Hunt Directors  

mailto:Jason.killion@forces.gc.ca

